
ADDITIONAL FACULTY CONTRACT RENEWALS 
 

As you will recall, at the April 17 regular Board meeting, the Trustees approved a 
list of faculty contract renewals for 2007-2008.  However, due to a clerical error, 
the following individuals were inadvertently omitted from the list: 
 
Douglas Mireau 
Russell Wilson  
 
Both of these faculty members have been notified of the College’s intent to renew 
their contracts and through the consent agenda, the Board is asked to ratify their 
contract renewal for 2007-2008. 
 
 


